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March 6, 2020
Dear Family of St. Monica’s Community Member:

There has been a lot of information on the news and social media regarding the
Coronavirus (COVID-19). In times like this, it is easy to get overwhelmed with all the
information and not all of it is from reliable sources.

St. Monica’s leadership would like to assure you that we are following the situation
closely and participate in weekly informational phone calls with the Wisconsin
Department of Health. As in all situations that affect the community, St. Monica’s is
also working closely with the local Racine Health Department.

St. Monica’s leadership has a team in place that is developing and implementing
protocols should a confirmed Coronavirus case come to Racine. ' In the meantime, we
ask that you not visit if you have upper respiratory symptoms and/or a fever or have
traveled to an international or national area where the disease is prevalent. As always,
please sign in when you visit St. Monica’s. We will continue to communicate with you
regarding significant happenings in our community.

In the meantime, below are two legitimate websites that contain accurate information
on the virus:

1. https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/
2. https://www.cdc.gov/media/dpk/diseases-and-
conditions/coronavirus/coronavirus-2020.html

If you have any questions do not hesitate to call myself, Loretta Baxter, Executive
Director at 262-321-7131 or Stephany Lichter, Director of Health and Wellness and
Compliance Officer at 262-321-7150.

Sincerely,

Loretta Baxter
Executive Director
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